






To whom it may concern,   September 28, 2022 

I am applying for a conditional use permit for an indoor bmx track and overnight participant camping  at 

1532 W 800 S Pingree, ID  83262 

My family has been very involved with BMX racing and our kids travel quite a bit to race the National 

Circuit as well as Canada.  Through our involvement we have seen what a great Olympic sport this is and 

how it has offered such a great, healthy, confidence building activity for so many kids across the nation.  

It’s an individual sport so as they say, “No one sits the bench and everyone participates.” 

Our kids have been very successful biking athletes and would love to give back by coaching and bringing 

awareness of the sport to the local communities.  We have located an existing equestrian building for 

sale, that we don’t own yet, on 7 acres within Bingham County that we feel would be a great place for a 

permanent indoor bmx track and training facility.  As you know, winters can be long and quite harsh in 

this region and this would make it possible for kids and adults to practice and compete year round.  All 

races and activities will be indoor and have minimal impact on adjoining properties. 

All races are sanctioned by USA BMX and there are over 300 sanctioned tracks across the country.  

There are valuable series points accumulated at various tracks and weekend events held throughout the 

region and families travel from a distance to participate in these races.  This in turn has a positive 

economic impact on the local community and businesses.   Some of the participants like to travel with 

their own travel trailers and stay overnight on site for events, typically held on weekends.  We would 

like to offer them the ability to stay for events but the property will not be open to the public for RV 

Parking. 

BMX tracks are ran and operated by a track operator and a team of volunteers who help guide traffic, 

parking, racing, trash clean up, and make sure things run as smoothly as possible for a successful event. 

We believe this would be a great thing to have in the community and offer a wholesome, healthy, 

recreational activity to participate in, especially during the long winter months. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jasen Gibbons 
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